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To the Committee, 
 
My wife and I are owners of a powerboat as well as a small self-propelled boat that is subject to the invasive-species 
permit. As we enjoy the use of Oregon’s scenic and extensive waterways, we wish to voice our support for the proposed  
Bill HB 47. We feel it is a reasonable step to protect, support and promote the infrastructure and  resources that make 
Oregon boating such a rewarding experience. 
 
Regards 
Dennis & Patricia Hogan 


